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Summary 

This bill expands the list of in-home healthcare workers who are entitled to receive notice of 
the presence of a predatory offender to include hospice providers.  As amended, the law will 
require that predatory offender notice be provided to hospice providers in the same manner 
that other in-home healthcare providers receive notice. 
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